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Important Dates 

14th December Christingle Service—Streaming Live 1.30PM 

16th December Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

18th December Lunchtime Co. Christmas Lunch 

      Break for Christmas holiday 

Newsletter 13 11th December 2020 

This Week… 

What a wonderful end to a week and beginning of our Christmas festivities.  So many 

children attended today in their Christmas Jumpers to help raise money for a worthy 

charity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week we are looking forward to our class parties, live 

Christingle and, of course Christmas dinner!! Unfortunately, the    

kitchen is still unable to make hot meals until Thursday 17th, but as 

per previous communication, we are still able to provide a  sandwich 

and fruit if you wish.  

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Munday 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


Class Christingle Competition 
 
Well done to each class who participated in the 
Christingle competition.  It was a very tough decision for 
Mrs Newman. However, I am pleased to inform you that 
Red Class have won the competition and therefore it will 
be their entry that will represent Beaupre Community    
Primary School at Ely Cathedral for our virtual Christingle 
this year.  
 
Well done to Red Class and thank you Mrs Newman for 
being a fair and fantastic judge! 
 
Mrs Riley 

This Week …... 

Poetry at Beaupre 

Continuing with ‘Poetry at Beaupre’; this week you can view Rainbow Class performing ‘The Wind on 

The Hill’ by AA Milne. Find their entry on the school website under Parents/Poetry Performances and 

then in the classes. 

Enjoy.  

Orange Class 

Last week saw us bring a conclusion to our history learning of The Vicious Vikings. We have spent this half 
term creating Viking bread and soaps, foraging natural ingredients, as well as crafting weapons and building 
fires. Last week, we sailed the oceans from Scandinavia to invade Wessex and took part in a Viking raid     
using longboats and weapons the children had created. To celebrate our victory,  we enjoyed Viking soup 
and sweet snacks. The children thoroughly enjoyed the experience even though we got very wet, we         
decided it added authenticity to the afternoon.  
We would like to say a special thank you to Mrs Heath for all her help with preparations.  
Mrs Riley 



Important Information 
Lunchtime Co.—Change to Lunch Menu 

The menu for week commencing 14th December has altered, please see below: 

Monday 14th December   Sandwiches & Fruit & Chocolate Digestive 

Tuesday 15th December  Sandwiches & Fruit & Cookie 

Wednesday 16th December Sandwiches & Fruit & Biscuit 

Thursday 17th December  Fish Fingers & Chips, Jacket Potato or a sandwich & Flapjack 

Friday 18th December   Christmas Lunch as advertised. 

There is no packed lunch option for Friday 18th December. 

ParentPay 

 

As we near the end of this school term, we 

have a number of parent accounts in debt for 

which we are having to chase payment on a 

daily basis at a cost to the school.   

Please can we ask for your  co-operation in 

ensuring your child’s Parent Pay account     

remains in credit at all times for school        

lunches.   

New Reception Class—September 2021 
 

If you have a child who is starting school in September, The Parents’ School Preference Adviser has made a 
You Tube video summary available on the County Council website which covers the main points parents need 
to be aware of when making an application for a Reception place for September 2021.  This supplements the 
information on the Admissions Team page about applying for a primary school place.  The deadline for       
submitting applications is 15 January 2021.  
  
Here is a link to the website - https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-
learning/apply-for-a-school-place/support-with-choosing-a-school 

 Here is a link to the You Tube video only - https://tinyurl.com/Applyingforprimaryschool2021 

Free School Meals 

A letter from the Local Authority was sent out via 

ParentMail this week explaining the Winter Grant 

Scheme.   

As part of the scheme those people with children 

entitled to Free School Meals (FSM) will be         

included in the Direct Food Voucher scheme. 

If you think you may be entitled to FSM’s please 

use the link below for more information, eligibility 

and how to claim: 

http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals 

https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-learning/apply-for-a-school-place/support-with-choosing-a-school
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-learning/apply-for-a-school-place/support-with-choosing-a-school
https://tinyurl.com/Applyingforprimaryschool2021


Coming Up... 

Christingle Service 

We are all very much looking forward to taking part in the Christingle this year. As in  
previous years, we have provided the children with a Christingle candle to bring home 
and fill with change.  However we are unable to send anything home this year, but would 
very much appreciate your kind donations to support such worthy causes and to ensure     
everyone has a fantastic Christmas. If you wish to contribute, please send your child 
with the contribution to school and a collection within classes will be provided.    

 

 

BFG Beaupre Tea Towels 

The closing date for ordering your tea towels is today, 11th 

December.   

Please order via ParentPay. Tea towels are £4 each.  

Fifty things to do before you’re five  
 
‘Fifty things to do before you’re five’ is a web page and free app that provides low cost or no cost  activities for families 
that are designed to be universally accessible,  play-based, and fun.   
 
The app is available now from the App store on a smart device, or via the web page  
https://cambspboro.50thingstodo.org/app/os.  

https://hes32-ctp.trendmicro.com:443/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fcambspboro.50thingstodo.org%2fapp%2fos&umid=880aee78-9d2a-464c-864a-5cca6cf38daf&auth=73bef1691750f88fd854efaaa37c6473a4e78491-f9195e93eff437da2e82c8021e7a79e4d4fb0335


Awards and Celebrations…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 4th      

December are as follows:                               

Gold     Orange Class  94.2%   

Silver    Green Class   89.9% 

Bronze    Yellow Class  87.6% 

 

The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week ending 

1st    Combines 

2nd     Windmills 

3rd     Robots 

Above and Beyond  

This weeks award goes to Emilia in Purple Class for her outstanding attitude to 

learning and being a positive role model.   

Congratulations!  





Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

 

14th December Christingle Service—Streaming Live 1.30PM 

16th December Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

18th December Lunchtime Co. Christmas Lunch 

 Break for Christmas holiday 

5th January Return to school 

12th February Break for February half term 

22nd February Return to school 

12th March Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery before Easter break 

22nd - 25th March Bikeability—Year 5  

24th March Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

26th March Break for Easter holiday 

13th April Return to school 

3rd May Bank Holiday - May Day 

28th May Break for half term 

8th June Return to school 

25th June Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery before end of school year 

19th July Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

22nd July Last day of term, break for summer holiday. 

24th August Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery in September 

7th September Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 


